

Croire Aimer

Accompagner S'unir

Témoigner

Service Social pour le Bien-être de l'Enfant - Liban

au service de l'enfant en situation de handicap et de sa famille الخدمية الاحتماعية لسلامية الطفولة في لبنان في خدمـــة الطفـــل اب بإعاق



Att. 100 Lebanese American Who Care

Dear friends.

SESOBEL would like to thank you for your faith in its mission. It is a great reward to still find people involved in social improvement.

On behalf of our children, who have no choice but to count on people like you to overcome their hardships, we would like to express our immense gratitude for your generous donation of USD 9140.

In fact, as you may already know, the economic situation that Lebanon has been going through has reduced our income; The economy is shaken, prices are soaring, wages are unpaid, and the people are running out of money...

SESOBEL, like the majority of Lebanese, suffered the after-effects of this situation and is struggling to generate income in order to operate and persevere in our mission towards our children and youth with disability.

Your kind donation helped us ensure rehabilitation and medical care for 3 children(annual need).

Your donation is a blessing! You are a blessing!!

It is due to the support of friends like you, who care about the less fortunate that we can continue to prove that SESOBEL is the loving and watchful family around the child with disability.

Confident in your everlasting help and assistance, please accept dear friend our profound appreciation and respect.

Sincerely,

Maria Bou Saada

Project Manager

Fadia Safi

President & CEO

ETRE DE L'ENFANT